
 

 

What is Title I? 
 Title I is a federally funded program under the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) that helps ensure all 
students receive a high-quality education. Because our school qualifies as a Title I school, we receive 
additional funding to support all students' academic growth. 

How Does Title I Benefit Your 
Child? 
 🔹 Extra academic support for all 
students 
 🔹 Professional development for 
teachers 
 🔹 More classroom materials and 
resources 
 🔹 Parent involvement 
opportunities 

How Are Funds Used? 
 Our Title I funds support: 

🔹Instructional resources & 
technology 
🔹Teacher training 
🔹Family engagement activities 
🔹Student supplies & support 
services 

Your Rights as a Parent 
 As a parent of a child at a Title I 
school, you have the right to: 

🔹Be involved in decision-making 
and planning 
🔹Be informed about your child’s 
progress 
🔹Receive info about teacher 
qualifications 
🔹Request meetings and express 
concerns 
🔹Be involved in reviewing the 
School Improvement Plan 

How We Partner With Families 
🔹Parent Teacher Conferences 
🔹 Regular communication via 
School Info App, JCall, Facebook, 
& our website 
🔹 Trainings and materials to help 
you support your child at home 
🔹 Digital Sign and resources in 
our Parents Center 

Documents that Guide Our 
Partnership 
🔹School Improvement Plan (SIP) 
🔹Parent and Family Engagement 
Plan 
🔹Parent-School Compact 

What You Can Do to Help Your 
Child Succeed 
🔹 Establish routines and 
homework time 
🔹 Read together regularly 
🔹Talk about school daily 
🔹Encourage good study habits 
🔹 Attend school events and 
conferences 

We’re Better Together! 
 Your involvement is critical to your child’s success.  

Let’s work together to make 2025–2026 a great year! 

 

 


